
Kresge Parliament – 6/2/11 
 
Meeting Start: 6:37   Quorum: 7  Ice Breaker: Favorite part of spring? 
 
Parliament Updates: Parliament will spend their remaining funds on a re-order of the Give a hoot 
t-shirts. 50 shirts is $473.04. Parliament will put in $370.75 and approves the use of $102.29 of the 
carry forward budget. Pam will follow through with the order for use fall quarter. 
 
Outreach: More brainstorming for next year; 
Cookbooks – target the CORE Class final art night 
Magnets with owls – Give a hoot about our future 
Laundry bags/baskets – customized 
Toothbrushes – customized 
Condoms – custom wrappers –  
Advertise participation is good for your resume / job searches  
Participate in the move-in Resource Fair on Sunday, Sept. 18th 
 
Provost Invite Juan to early meeting – discuss ongoing efforts to certify the Seminar Rm. 
Kitchen/other was to collaborate. 
 
2010-2011 Membership recognition: Active members of Parliament, Officers and Parliament 
Representatives received Certificates of Appreciation for their outstanding work and dedication to 
the Kresge community. Great job owls! 
 
Report Backs: 
SUGB: Lisa M. – Year end dinner was earlier today – small turn out at Taqueria Santa Crux 
Academic Senate: Doug – Budget sadness – all around 
SUA: Will – Finalized the budget for next year, supported the proposal to create a Ethnic Studies 
Dept., Approved funding for Students of Color Conference, Now, Media costs will be transparent 
as they relate to SCTV or their new configuration, No $ left in general fund but $27,000. in other 
accounts. End of year dinner is still planned for Saturday, June 4th at 5:00 p.m. in the 
Porter/Kresge Dining Hall. Tickets through SUA. 
 
Announcements: 
Friday, 6/3 – Shebam – Female Comedy Group in the Town Hall  - 7:30 p.m. - FREE 
Late Night Breakfast is Saturday, 5/4 at 11:00 p.m. in the Kresge Town Hall 
Kresge College Commencement is Saturday, June 11th at 5:30 p.m. on the East Field 
 and there will be a senior party after rehearsal on Thurs. 6/9 at 6:30 p.m. in the Town Hall 
 
 
Meeting and Group Adjourned for the last time this year: 7:30 p.m. 
 


